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Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kanses

Dear Phogs

Received your letter with information on the proposed basketball
games in Kansas City on December 22-23, The arrangements are

satisfaotory to Kansas State, and I want to express my apprecia=-
tion of your success in arranging a very interesting tournament.

I imagine at a later date you will send information as to the
time the game starts, etc,

Sincerely yours,
A UK

H¢ F. Ahﬁarn’
Director of Athleticse.




